
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 8/4/2010 1:51:05 PM

Redacted Allen,To:
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RPS Compliance Report Hard Copies

Hello,

Following up on my
last e-mail requesting that PG&E discontinue sending me hard copies, Clanon 
tried to give me his copies too. I am pretty sure Paul Douglas does not need 
them either. Could you either discontinue sending hard copies (except for the 
ALJs who explicitly want them), or call the recipients prior to sending to make 
sure they want them?

Thanks

Amy Baker, 
Analyst

I Procurement and Resource
I

California Public Utilities 
Commission

415.703.1691

amv.baker@cpi ov

http://www.cpuc.ca.QOv/renewables
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